
Online Safety Newsletter – March 2023 

Following on from Safer Internet Day 2023, here is a brief summary of the parental 

questionnaire: 

 118 surveys completed/part-completed 

 96% of children have access to the internet at home 

 22% of children spend over two hours a day on the internet 

 97% of parents know how to check the privacy settings on a device 

 45% of parents infrequently/never check privacy settings 

 85% of parents would prefer to learn about online safety via the school newsletter or 

website 

This is how most children spend their time online: 

 

These are the most popular social networking sites: 

 



Following a number of parents requests for further information on online safety, we have 

collated some useful tips and website links below: 

 



Advice on how to set up individual devices can be found here: 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/ 

Advice about key social media platforms, including age restrictions can be found here: 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/social-media-guides 

Age ratings of popular apps: 
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